

# Middleware Meeting Notes 2014-05-22

## Date

May 22, 2014

## Attendees

- [Kian-Tat Lim](#), [Steve Pietrowicz](#), [Greg Daues](#)

## Discussion Items

### Greg:

- K-T failed to get scenarios to Greg; will do today
- Has job hook running to record history of processing on node/slot
- Have strategy for ranking slots to use spare slot
  - Subtract points when cached data doesn't match

### One JIRA issue with lots of comments still present

- K-T will ask Iain to deal with it

### Steve:

- Cleaned up socket code to transfer files
  - Using JSON for metadata, length/data for data
- Some cleanup and documentation remain
- May be able to move on to Archive DMCS next week, ahead of schedule
- May not be able to make the August meeting

## Action Items

- ☑ [Kian-Tat Lim](#) will ask Iain to deal with one JIRA issue with lots of comments still present
- ☑ [Kian-Tat Lim](#) will get scenarios to Greg